
A message from the Executive Head

Fun in the Snow
On Wednesday we had lots of fun outside in the snow.

The children built lots of Snowmen and showed great teamwork and 
resilience to the cold.

Nursery - Beau
Reception - Sonny
Yr 1 - Myla
Yr 2 - Freddie
Yr 3 - Georgia
Yr 4 - Millie
Yr 5 - Evelyn
Yr 6 - Zachary

Friday 22nd November

Monday 2nd Dec
Advent Mass in school -

10am, All welcome.

Wednesday 4th Dec
EYFS - Open Day 9-

10.30
EYFS - Stay and Play

2.15
Yr 2-3 Christmas
Labyrinth at Holy

Nativty
Yr 4 - Woodend
Museum - Arts

discover

Wednesday 11th Dec
EYFS &  Yr1 - Nativity
9.30am and 1.30pm -

All welcome
Christmas Fayre 3.30

  
Thursday 12th Dec

Whole school Panto at
Spa 10am

Christmas DInner

Friday 13th Dec
Christmas Jumper

day- Donations of £1

Tuesday 17th Dec
KS2 - Carol singing at

Jazz Court 10am

Wednesday 18th Dec
Yr 2-3 - Nativity

9.30am and 3.45 pm -
All Welcome

Thursday 19th Dec
Class Christmas

Parties

Friday 20th Dec
Break Up

SSLLEETTNNEEWW TTEERR
Weekly Prayer

Date

A message from the Executive Head

Dates for you diary

Mission
Statement Stars

of the Week.

Hello everyone,
 we have had a very nice week in school and all of the children have enjoyed
spending time playing in the snow. Thank you to all parents and carers for

working hard to get your children into school despite the challenges that the
weather posed! The children are all learning about Advent and how it is a special
time of preparation for the coming of Jesus at Christmas, I have really enjoyed

listening to the pupils discuss how they will prepare for this special event. We
were visited by Katie Flood our new Director for Chaplaincy and the pupils spoke

eloquently about their faith to her.
 Have a lovely weekend!

Dear God, as I begin next week, I ask for Your
wisdom to guide my decisions and the strength to

overcome any challenges I may face. 
Amen.



Well done to everyone who has attended school this week,
even when the weather has been very cold and snowy. We

have loved seeing you in school. Whole School Attendance has
stayed the same this week at 89.9%. Please encourage your

child to attend as we have lots of exciting events planned over
the next few weeks and would love for them to be able to
enjoy them all. Well done to Year 1 who have been our best

attenders this week with 97.8%. Keep it up!

We will be holding an assembly for
the children on Monday for White
Ribbon Day. This is to encourage
the children to be kind to each
other when in school and in the
local community. We are doing
lots of work around kindness and
school values. This is to help the
children feel comfortable with
speaking to staff about their
worries and to help them
understand the importance of
being kind to each other.

Attendance Attendance

       As Winter is fast approaching and it is
getting very cold, we urge parents to send

children with, coats, hats , scarves and
gloves. Even a spare pair or socks and

Wellies.
We like to get outside as much as possible

even in the cold.

Safeguarding
Polite Reminder:

Children are required to wear school uniform
at all times.

This is  a Red sweat shirt, White T shirt, black
trouser or skirt and black shoes.

We have an increase in children wearing
trainers and tracksuit bottoms, this is not

required uniform.
Thank you for your support

Uniform

N- 95.6%
R- 90.7%
Y1- 92.2%
Y2- 93.6%
Y3- 92.6%
Y4- 78%
Y5- 97%

Y6- 88.5%


